
 

From: "Sassoon, Elias" <esassoon@elsegundo.org> 
Date: April 22, 2024 at 1:48:28 PM PDT 
To: patcurryelectric@gmail.com 
Cc: "Boyles,Drew  (Mayor)" <dboyles@elsegundo.org>, "George, Darrell" <dgeorge@elsegundo.org>, 
Tamiko Bugden <tamikobugden@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fw: 2 hour Parking on Illinois 

 
Hi Patrick: Thanks for reaching out to us. 
 
(Bcc All Councilmembers) 
 
The answer to your question is regrettably "No". In other words, the residents within this preferential 
parking zone 3 are not exempt from 2-hour limit parking along west side of Illionois or east side of 
Indiana streets.  
 
I exchanged a few emails with Ms. Tamiko Bugden and ended up calling her and explained this to 
her. She appeared to be satisfied with the explanation.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to let me know. 
 
Best, 
 
Elias Sassoon, Director  
CITY OF EL SEGUNDO | Public Works Department   
350 Main Street, El Segundo, CA 90245  
(310) 524-2356     
  

 
    
 

 
From: Patrick C <patcurryelectric@gmail.com> 
Date: April 17, 2024 at 15:05:46 PDT 
To: "Boyles,Drew  (Mayor)" <dboyles@elsegundo.org>, "Pirsztuk, Carol (Council Member)" 
<cpirsztuk@elsegundo.org>, "Baldino, Ryan" <rbaldino@elsegundo.org>, "Pimentel, Chris (Mayor Pro Tem)" 
<cpimentel@elsegundo.org>, "Giroux, Lance (Council Member)" <lgiroux@elsegundo.org> 
Subject: 2 hour Parking on Illinois 

 
Hello All, 
Pat Curry here. We are excited about the pilot parking program starting next month. 
I am writing regarding the two hour parking on Illinois and Indiana Street.  Just wondering if these zones will 
be exempt from the two hour restriction with a zone 3 permit. I live on Washington St so this really does not 
affect me but I am concerned about my neighbors over there.  Tamiko Bugden is a good friend and neighbor.. 
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If those areas are not exempt from permit holders it will be a net Loss of parking spaces for them.  Just a 
thought as there are easily thirty spots on the west side of Illinois.alone that residents who live there will not 
be able to use.  I guess everyone just assumed that this was going to be for residents with permits. 
 
Thanks for all you do. 
 
Respectfully Pat Curry 
 
-- 
Patrick Curry Electric, Inc. 
310-322-2199 
License #904636 
 




